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CIRCULAR REGARDING ANNUAL DAY 2023-24 

Date: 09.12.2023 

Dear Parent, 

As Carmel Academy gears up for the much-awaited event of the year, we take pleasure in 

inviting you to ‘VISHWADARSHAN - A showcase of Global Rhythm’, our 12th Annual Day, on 

15th (Pre-Primary & Grades 1 & 2) and 16th (Grade 3-12) December, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. You 

are requested to make a note of the following to help make the event a success. 

• Students must report to the school at 3:30 p.m. (In case of heavy make-up, that 

particular group of students will be informed by the in-charge teacher separately to 

come before 3.30p.m) 

• Students who use the school transport may avail the same for pickup only. The timings 

will be intimated by the drivers.  

• Transportation will not be available during Dispersal. Parents are requested to pick 

your ward after the program. 

• All the pre-primary students must come to the school in their costumes with light 

make-up.  

Note: 

• 15th December, 2023, will remain a holiday for the students of Grade 3 to 12 and 16th 

December, 2023, will be a holiday for the students of Pre-primary, Grades 1 & 2. 

• Students of Grades 1 - 12 are required to come in sports uniform. 

• Pre-primary students may get one set of dress and napkin. 

• You may send snacks and water bottle. Kindly avoid oily snacks. 

• Due to limited space, the parking facility will be made available on ‘first come first serve’ 

basis.  

• Kindly carry the invitation pass, which would entitle the entry into the campus. 

• During the programme, parents are requested NOT to approach their ward or the teacher 

in-charge, unless announced. 

• Kindly pay attention to the dispersal announcements and collect your child from the 

designated area only after the announcement and Parent ID is mandatory. 

• Please note that considering the safety of the students, Children who go by themselves 

are requested to be picked up by Parents on the Annual day Celebration respectively. 

Expecting your cooperation to make the event a resounding success. 

Looking forward to meet you all. 
 
Warm Regards 
  
 Principal 
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